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To: Chair Bennett and the honorable Members of the House Environment and Natural 

Resources Committee 

Oh my God, why would a civilized society want to condone such gruesome spectacles? 
This horrific practice needs to be stopped. Hunters will be allowed to hunt and that will 
probably never end, but a contest which elicits a competitive delight in piling up more and 
more bodies, larger bodies, etc. is unconscionable. These are not ‘sporting activities’; they 
are not for food; they are for bragging rights. Please, please pass this bill. 

 


